Trung tâm Luyện thi Amax – 39 LK 6A Làng Việt Kiều Châu Âu

Education and Training of Ung Hoa district	
Nguyen Thuong Hien secondary school	Date of exam:
Name:	
Class: 6	

EXAM No2

TEST FOR THE SECOND SEMESTER

	School year 2015 - 2016	(Time 45')
Mark	Remark	

Part A: Listening)

I. Mi and Nam are talking about what they will do if they become the president of the 3Rs club. Listen and fill one word in each gap to complete the table for their ideas. (1.0m)

Mi's idea	Put a recycling bin in every (1)
wir's idea	(2) energy - saving lights.
Nam's idea	(3)students to go to school by bus.
Nam's idea	Set up a gardening (4)
T T • 4 •	

II. Listen again and write True (T) or False (F). (1.0m)	
Statements	T - F
1. Mi is from class 6E and Nam is from class 6A.	1
2. Nam thinks, he will organize some uniform fairs.	2
3. At uniform fairs, students can swap their new uniforms.	3
4. Students can grow flowers in the school garden.	4

<u>PART B: Phonetic</u>. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others

1. A. <u>th</u> ank	B. <u>th</u> at	C. <u>th</u> is	D. <u>th</u> ose	
2. A. <u>arm</u>	B. ch <u>ar</u> m	C. f <u>ar</u> m	D. w <u>ar</u> m	
3. A. c <u>o</u> me	B. h <u>o</u> me	C. s <u>o</u> me	D. n <u>o</u> ne	
4. A. c <u>ow</u>	B. n <u>ow</u>	C. h <u>ow</u>	D. sh <u>ow</u>	
PART C: Language focus (2.5 ms)				
Choose the best answer (A, B, C or D) to complete these sentences.				

1. Many students aerobics to keep fit.

A. have	B. go	C. play	D. do
2. We will have a to take care of our health.			
A. home robot	B. doctor robot	C. teaching robot	D. worker robot
3. In the future, I will livebecause I like swimming.			wimming.
A. in the mountain	B. on the Moon	C. on the ocean	D. under the
ground			
1 My future house will have a hi tech robot to		the floors	

4.My future house will have a hi-tech robot tothe floors.

Fanpage : <u>https://www.facebook.com/luyenthiamax/</u>

Trung tâm Luyện thi Amax – 39 LK 6A Làng Việt Kiều Châu Âu

A. clean B. cleaning *C.* cleaned *D* to clean 5. We might have a TV so we can watch TV programmes from space. A. wire **B.** wireless C. wiring D . wires 6. Hoa has never to London . A. been B. is C. was D. he 7. VTV1 is a channel. A.local B national C. international D.B&C8. In the future, we won't go on holiday to the beach but we _____ go on holiday to the moon.

 A. must
 B.can't
 C.might
 D. won

 9. If we throw trash on the road, we will ________
 our environment.

 D. won't A. pollutionB. polluteC. pollutingD. to pollute10. They couldn't go on a picnicthe weather was bad. B. when C. but A. because D. or

Part D: Reading (2.0ms)

I. Read the text and answer the questions: (1ms)

A robot cannot think or do things alone. People use a computer to control it. Today, robots are not very popular because they are too expensive, but they are very useful. They can help us save a lot of time and work. A robot can do the same work for 24 hours, and yet, it does not complain or get tired. In the US, people use robots to guard some important places. These robots can listen to certain noises and send signals for help if there's trouble or danger. In Japan, people use robots in factories to build cars. In the future, scientists will design many types of intelligent robots. Their robots will be able to do many more complicated things. However, some people do not like robots. They fear (sq) that one day robots will be too powerful.

1. Questions:

1. Why do people use a computer to control a robot?

2. Why aren't robots popular today?
3. What do people in the US use robots for?
4. What do robots in factories in Japan do?

II. Complete the passage with the words provided: (1ms)

Against – team – score - competitive

There are two main kinds of sports: (1) sports and individual sports. Team sports are such sports as baseball, basketball and volleyball. Team sports require two separate teams. The teams play (2)..... each other. They compete against each other in order to get the best (3)...... , for example, in a football game, if team A gets 4 points and team B gets 2 points, team A wins the game. Team sports are sometimes called (4)..... sports. **Part E: Writing (2.5ms)**

Fanpage : <u>https://www.facebook.com/luyenthiamax/</u>

Trung tâm Luyện thi Amax – 39 LK 6A Làng Việt Kiều Châu Âu

I. Rewrite these sentences as directed in the brackets. (1.0m) 1. He was lazy, so he got a bad mark. (*Rewrite this sentence with "because"*) -> 2. It rained hard yesterday. I went to school on time. (Combine these sentences with "although") -> 3. We make the air dirty because we use the car all the time. (Rewrite this sentence with "**If**") -> 4. the/ Sydney/ city/ is/ cleanest/ world/ the/ in. (Rearrange the words to make a *sentence*) -> II. Write 50 -70 words about your dream house in the future. (1.5m) *1. Where will your house be?* 3. What will there be in the house? 2. What will it be surrounded by? 4. What will help you do the housework? In the future, my dream house _____ -----